
 

 

 

Press Release 

OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL COMMISSION 

For Immediate Release Wednesday 6th May 2020 

 

RE: Opening of Registration Centres  

 

In line with ease in the restriction of movement in Seychelles, members of the 

public are informed that the Electoral Commission Seychelles will open all 

Registration Centres, except the Anse Royale Registration Centre, as from 

Monday 18th May 2020. This centre will be temporarily re-located to Aarti 

chambers – Mont fleuri until a centre in that region can be acquired.  

Social distancing measures will be observed and as transactions could not take 

place during the movement restriction periods, the centres will also be offering 

additional services details of which will be communicated later. 

Voters are being reminded that they can still check their names on the 2020 

voters’ register through the SMS number 9600. 

The commission reminds voters of the importance of a valid register especially 

in this election year. 
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